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State of Alaska 

Department of Environmental Conservation 

Village Safe Water Program 
555 Cordova Street 

Anchorage, AK 99501 

April.akers@alaska.gov 

 
March 17, 2023 
 
To: Vendor List 
 
Re: Amendment 4 
 ITB 23-VSW-EMM-010 
 Emmonak Water Intake Project 
 ITB Due Date: March 17, 2023 @ 2:00 PM AST 
 
The following is a notice to interested bidders: 
 

1. The State of Alaska may close the Department of Environmental Conservation Anchorage Office at 
555 Cordova Street, Anchorage AK 99501 which is also the ITB bid submission location. If the State 
issues an office closure notification for this location the office shall remain open for purposes of bid 
submission and the office closure shall not affect the public bid opening. 
 
There is no change to the bid opening location or ITB due date and time. 

 
April Akers 
 
 
Procurement Specialist 
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